
PARISH UPDATE 10 SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Election Result. 

 

With a turnout of 29% the votes cast yesterday in the election for the position of Councillor on 

the Parish Councill were 78 for Helen Robinson standing to Protect the Chilterns AONB, and 

114 for Sally Withey.  Therefore, Sally Withey has been duly elected. 

 

Parish Website. 

 

After a slight delay, the new website is up and running so please have a look at it and see 

what you think of it.  If you do find any mistakes or errors then please let the Clerk know so 

that they can be corrected.  Furthermore, the Parish Council would appreciate any feedback 

you may have regarding the site. It is far easier to amend and update, so hopefully it will 

always be up to date.  Already we are investigating to see if there is any way that these 

updates can be uploaded to the site and sent automatically to subscribers as this will be a 

better way of communicating.  Councillor Helen Holman must take most of the credit for this 

improved site. 


